
PHOTOCOPY OF SECTIONS OF EPA REPORT OF 1972 DDT HEARINGS

In 1972, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency held seven-months of hearings on

DDT, producing a more than 9,000 pages of transcribed testimony. On April 25, 1972,

EPA Hearing Examiner Edmund Sweeney issued a 113-page report, in which he

concluded that DDT should not be banned. The Sweeney report appeared in the Federal

Register (April 25, 1972, 40 CFR 164.32).

This PDF file contains the title page, the list of the petitioners and interveners, the

contents pages, most of Section A, Section C, Section D (Sweeney’s conclusions of law),

and Section E.

The EPA Administrator William Ruckelshaus ignored these hearings and banned DDT

on June 14, 1972, for what he later said were “political reasons.”

In the future, 21
st
 Century Science & Technology will scan and post more pages from this

report, in which the Hearing Examiner summarizes the issues involved and the evidence

presented.

More documentation on DDT appears in other articles on the 21
st
 Century Science &

Technology website, under “Online Articles.”

Sept. 14, 2007




















































